
 

 

March 19, 2020 

Greetings, 

The online instruction process for ASUMH is proceeding this week.  I appreciate all the extra effort that so many of you 

have given to make this transition to online work.  Students and instructors should expect to remain in the online mode 

following the week of spring break.  We will notify you of any change from this form of delivery once the public health 

emergency status is lifted.   

The campus will be open but operate under emergency operations status only, during the week of spring break.  Access 

to Roller hall will only be available from the Keller Green entrance (front of building) due to maintenance that will be 

conducted on the roof.  The portico entrance will be closed all week for construction.  As a result, there will be no 

testing services, bookstore operations, or access to the Library for the whole week.  Face-to-face tutoring services will 

not be available, but the online version will still be accessible during this time.  I will provide another update once more 

information is available next week. 

Thank you all for your patience and cooperation as we continue through this experience together! 

Thanks, 

 

Robin Myers 

Chancellor 


